
 
STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE 
 
REPORT TO COUNCIL….SEPTEMBER  2018 
 
With the Fall program year upon us, the Committee would like us to focus more specifically 
on implementing the goals and action steps included in our three year plan (2018-2020). 
 
Please review the goals/action steps related to your areas of ministry and continue to 
undertake efforts to be completed by the end of the year and beyond. 
 
We will identify specific staff persons and Committees for each item and send them to you 
within the next week. 
 
We have also developed a more simplified report format for your end of year report on the 
status of your areas.  We will forward a blank copy of that report format for your use. 
 
Please expect a request to complete your sections of the report by early  December so that 
we can develop an end of year 2018 report on the plan. 
 
Thanks.   
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Bob Frymoyer, Chair 
Strategic Planning Committee 
(717-576-9649) 
	


